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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the expansion plans for Holland Lake Lodge. Increasing the lodge's

capacity as proposed, from 63 to 173 overnight guests and staff and serving 3 times as many meals, will have a

devastating impact on the surrounding wilderness. With that much foot traffic, you might as well forget about the

loon that nests on a log just off the path to the waterfall, not to mention all of the other wildlife that will be

displaced by considerably more human activity. This place is a gem and should be protected, not developed into

an all-season resort. It will destroy the beauty, serenity and peacefulness that can still be found there. I do

understand that the lodge could use some TLC. Please only approve renovating/repairing the existing structures,

not expanding them. Thank you.


